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Calendar: 

       Dec. 19th  Pack Candy for Santa at 6:30pm, at Legion Hall 

       Dec. 21st   Regular Post Meeting/Family Legion Night (free drinks); meal at 6:30pm 
                          (Executive Committee Serves) 

       Dec. 21st   Santa Visit CVES (meet at Legion 8:30am) and Visit Shut-ins 

       Jan. 2         Legion Executive Meeting 630PM 

       Jan. 14th    Baseball Fundraiser    

       Jan 12-15   Mid Winter Conf. in Green Bay 

       Jan. 18th    Regular Post Meeting 

       Jan. 28th    SAL Bean Bag Tournament 

        Feb. 18th    Loins Fundraiser 

       Feb. 26th    Library Fundraiser 

 

 

Commanders Message: 

Happy Holidays my fellow legionnaires! It has been another great year as 
your commander but only because I have such good support from my Execu-
tive Team and  all of you. We had another successful holiday raffle party. It is 
our biggest money maker of the year, so a huge shout out to the people that 
make it happen. We have the candy pack for the elementary school happen-
ing on the 19th this year which is not on regular meeting night due to sched-
ule conflicts with the school. We will deliver candy and visit shut-ins on the 

21st this year. We have a greater need for volunteers for this event as some of our regulars can 
not make it. If you are available please consider helping out.  

 

Thank you for all that you do  

Commander Wes Guy 



On the web: 

www.coonvalleywialpost116.org 
Webmaster - Don Salter: dwsalter@gmail.com 

Post 116 Newsletter is pub-
lished monthly as a service 
to our members.  If you wish 

to submit an article for a  
future edition, please       

contact:    Steve Nelson  

Mailing Address: 

Coon Valley American Legion  
Post 116 

PO Box 314 

Coon Valley, WI  54623 

Phone Contacts:  

Legion: (608) 452–3179 

Membership Totals to Date 

 
     2023 Paid Membership -  150 

 

2023 Membership Goal– 171 

COON VALLEY 
AMERICAN LEGION 
POST 116 

Commander:  Wes Guy 

(608) 738  - 6533 

Adjutant:  Charles E. Nelson 

         (608) 452 - 3018  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

50/50 

No Drawing! 

 Decmber drawing 
will be for $60! 

BUCKET 

DRAWING 

2022- 2023 

Last Bugle: 

Richard Reget 

Richard Engh 

Al Bushek 

Ed Gorman 

December 

Newsletter 

Message from S.A.L. Commander: 

Hello everyone, 

 

Come to the December Legion Meeting Family Night and enjoy 

free drinks and great hospitality! 

  Cal Manske 

  S.A.L. Commander 
 

Message from the Auxiliary: 

    Hello everyone! 

In December, we had our annual Christmas party at the Legion Hall.  
It was a potluck, with wonderful food, great members, and fun con-
versations.  At the end of the night, the consensus was to probably 
do this again next year. 

There are still 9 memberships left to be paid – if you are one of 
those, please send it in as soon as you can.  Gloria Freitag is our 
membership chairperson.   

We take January off, so our next meeting will be Wednesday, Feb 1, 
2023 at 6 pm.  Hope to see you there.  Until then, have a very Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year!    

 

Sincerely,  

Julie Nelson 

Auxiliary President 

 

 

 

Please make your check payable to C.V. Legion Post 116 in the 
amount of $40.00 and send to:  Coon Valley American Legion Post 116 

                                        PO Box 314 

Or pay on MyLegion.org !                  Coon Valley, WI 54623 

MEMBERSHIP: 

http://www.coonvalleywialpost116.org
http://webmail.att.net/wmc/en-US/v/wm/493FFF7C000A3D07000041AB22230703729B0A02D29B9B0EBF040A089B0A9D09?cmd=ComposeTo&adr=dwsalter%40gmail.com&sid=c0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         

 
 

 

  
 

Post Announcements: 
 
December Raffle Winners: 
1st; Dave Larson 2nd; Chris Wills 3rd; Ron Hoff 4th; Jamie&Amy Evenstad 5th; J. 
Jackson 6th; Tory Tryggestad 7th; Caro Saxton 8th; Todd King 9th; Bryan Berg 10th; 
Helen Pedretti 11th; Tonai Wagner 12th; Cathy Erlandson 13th; Corrine Pedretti 14th 
Angie Arneson 15th; Pete Holte. 
 
Annual Building Fund Raffle was a success!  Thank you for your support!  Thank you 
who sold tickets!  Thank you Charlie Nelson for being in charge of this event and do-
ing a great job handling and distributing raffle tickets! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LOVE THIS PICTURE!  KEEPING IN NEWSLETTER FOR ONE MORE MONTH! 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
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